
P5 NEWSLETTER   Term 2   Teacher: Mrs Dodds 
 

 

 

Metaskills 
 

This will be a focus throughout all 

learning this term.  Pupils will be using 

Skillscraft Minigame to further build 

their social intelligence, innovation and 

critical thinking.  Pupils will continue to 

use their diaries to reflect on meta-skills 

throughout the term. 

Health and Well-being: 
Mrs Irvine-McLean, our P.E. specialist, will 

deliver P.E every Monday morning. We will 

also have P.E on a Tuesday. Please ensure 

your child comes in appropriate P.E 

clothing on these days. 

 

Through Health and Well-being, we will 

focus on substance misuse, internet 

safety and emotions.   

 

Religious and Moral Education: 
This term the children will be learning 

about the Creation story, Christmas 

traditions in Scotland and Around the 

World and Christian values.   

We are Learning About Space + then 

Christmas Traditions 
Important dates term 2- 

 

Tuesday Nov 19/Wednesday Learner Conferences 

Postponed, will be rearranged 

Thursday Nov 28th Come and Join Us 2pm onwards 

Tuesday December 10th Dress Rehearsal: all school at 

the Baptist church in the afternoon 

Wednesday 11th December- Carols at Charnwood 

Thursday 12th December- Movie at Burn’s Centre  

Tuesday December 17th Movie afternoon in school 

Wednesday December 18th Christmas dinner 

Thursday December 19th Christmas Assembly 

Friday December 20th Christmas Quiz and Christmas 

Party 

Please regularly check our class SWAY for updates!   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
ICT: 

This term we will be developing our 

knowledge of coding and internet 

safety.  We will continue to develop 

our skills across the curriculum.   

 

Literacy: 
In literacy this term, we will focus on 

information reports and narrative texts.  

This will link to our class comprehension and 

grammar programmes. 

We will work on presentation and spelling 

throughout our Handwriting and Spelling 

programs.   

Reading will take place in class through our 

various curricular areas.   

 

Numeracy: 
In Primary 5, we will be exploring the 4 operations.  

In topic maths, we will be learning about angles, co-

ordinates, position and movement.   

 

Homework: 
Homework will continue in the same pattern as 

last term. Topic homework will be posted on the 

class SWAY.  If you would like any spelling, maths 

or reading support at home please contact via 

email. 

 

Gw24doddssarah@glow.sch.uk 

 

 

Expressive Arts 

We will be engaging in a range of art activities 

linked to our topics.  Pupils will be singing 

Christmas carols at Charnwood on 11th 

December. 
 


